Our Ref: BW/KR/Cross Country

22<sup>nd</sup> February 2016

Dear Parents and Carers,



## **Cross Country Club**



I am pleased to advise that we will be restarting the Cross Country Club for Y4, Y5 and Y6. The club will be held on a Thursday from 3.30pm- 4.30pm and will take place on our school playing fields. The club will restart on Thursday 25<sup>th</sup> February 2016. Your child will need to bring a PE kit and a drink for the session and may get the chance to take part in tournaments throughout the year. It is a fantastic opportunity for your child to show their sporting abilities.

If your child is interested please complete the reply slip below and return to school as soon as possible.

Thank v	ou for	vour	support.
I HUUHIN V	vou ioi	voui	JUDDUIL.

Mr B Wells	
Reply slip –Cross Country Club – starting Thursday 25 <sup>th</sup> February 2016 I agree to my child joining the above club and	
I will collect at 4.30pm	
<ul> <li>My child is registered with the Homework Club and should go there after the session</li> </ul>	
<ul> <li>My child is in Y6 and can walk home after the session</li> </ul>	
Child's name Class	
Contact number	









Alderman Richard Hallam Primary School Avebury Avenue, Leicester, LE4 0FQ

Tel: (0116) 262 4003 / 262 1543 Fax: (0116) 253 0328 Email: office@aldermanrichardhallam.leicester.sch.uk

Web: www.arhprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Mr J K McGowan M.A.

**Deputy Headteacher: Miss A Kedzior B.Ed (Hons)** 

Assistant Headteachers: Mr S Beardsmore, Mrs E Colley & Mrs C Lawes

Signed ...... parent/carer